
Town of Saugerties 
Conservation Advisory Commission 

 
Meeting minutes for June 16th, 2011 
Present: B. Sawchuk; J. Randall; M. Wrolsen; E. Shafer; J. Barbour, and G. Marzec  
Absent: L. Thornton; S. Thorpe  
Convened: 7:00 pm, Saugerties Town Hall. 
 

- J. Randall is still awaiting comments on his last draft pamphlet for the Open 
Space Plan. 

- G. Marzec stated that he hasn’t written up the minutes from the May CAC 
meeting, but will get them out soon. 

- Gerry also provided a summary of the last meeting of the Comprehensive Plan 
review group.  Everyone has sections to complete over the summer which will 
be discussed and incorporated at our September meeting. 

o Josh asked if agriculture-specific zoning is being discussed in the 
Comprehensive Plan.  Gerry will check on this (typically the CP 
makes recommendations that can then be acted upon by the different 
committees and boards, in this case the Zoning Board).  

- A Greenway grant was awarded to the Village in June for use in the 
completion of the revised Comprehensive Plan. 

- E. Shafer presented her draft resolution on hydrofracking.  All agreed that the 
content was fine, and that the material should be condensed to make it more 
concise.  Elizabeth will revise the resolution. 

- B. Sawchuk asked us to look at the Open Space Plan to see what is next on 
our schedule for implementing the Plan.  We will discuss these at the next 
meeting. 

-  
As there were no further topics for discussion, our meeting was adjourned at 
approximately 8:15 pm. 


